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Front row – Jay Zhang, Natasha Muller, Melissa Earp, Leah Preciado, Heather 
Sullivan, Felicia Byrd, Joy Baugham

Middle Row – Hung Nguyen, Sarmad Hashim, Greg Heath, Terri Catlett, Wrenn 
Patterson

Back row – Glenn Mack, Chris Fuquay, John Woodlock, Rusty Cuthrell, Justin 
Johnson, Suresh Challapalli, Jerrell Jordan

Not Pictured – Anne Childress, Ed Lawson, Timothy Moose, Seelam Rao

The N.C. Department of Public Safety’s Adult Correction section recognized a need to 
implement a tele-medicine solution for the state’s offender population. This was prompted 
by an effort to lower the cost of healthcare for the offenders, increase safety for officers and 
the public, as well as improve the overall health care experience received by offenders, who 
are at higher risk of COVID-19 and other conditions due to congregate living. Terri Catlett, 
Director of Healthcare Administration, contacted Chief Information Officer Glenn Mack to 
initiate and plan this monumental project. 

The DPS Information Technology staff, in partnership with the Prisons Health & Wellness 
and Facilities groups, determined the most efficient and cost-effective way to provide this 
service was to leverage the existing Cisco Telepresence solution. The various teams within 
DPS, along with their partner UNC Health, collaborated over many months to gather 
requirements, plan, and implement this much needed service, which is. 

With the ability to be seen by more than 35 medical specialists and 200 providers, offenders 
can receive care without having to be transported hundreds of miles for an in-person 
appointment. From June 2020 to January 2021, 3,113 offenders were seen in 4,708 separate 
Telehealth Encounters, saving DPS over $2.6 million. Due to COVID restrictions, many of 
these encounters would have been delayed or canceled. 

This solution has been transformative in the way DPS provides healthcare, 
while also changing how we care for offenders, including access to medical 
specialists. This innovative process was reported in the prestigious Journal 
of the American Medical Association, which reported high rates of 
satisfaction from patients and healthcare practitioners.

The undertaking was a collaborative effort by 23 people recognized today 
with the Governor’s Award for Excellence, representing many sections in the 
State’s largest department. Furthermore, this enterprise solution is also used for Court 
Proceedings, Speech Therapy, Emergency Triage, and offender E-visitation. Internally creating 
this world class enterprise solution has allowed DPS to operate effectively and efficiently 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. This remarkable team worked tirelessly to create an 
innovative solution that is now part of the daily medical processes and protocols. The result 
includes better and safer healthcare for offenders, real cost savings for the State of North 
Carolina and the DPS mission of public safety.




